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Y6 Residential: 25th November-29th November 
 
20th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
We ask that on the morning of Monday 25th November children arrive at school by 8.45am and 
come through the main office. They are to come to school in non-uniform. You may wait with your 
child in the dining hall until we leave school at around 9.30am. 
 
Pupils will need to bring a £10 deposit to pay for equipment hire at the centre. Please place 
in an envelope with your child’s name and class written on the front and hand into the 
school office. This will be refunded to you as long as the equipment that they have hired is 
returned in good condition. 
 
If your child needs to take any medicine whilst we are away, you must complete an 
administration form that morning before we leave.  
 
If your child requires an inhaler, please ensure that they have it with them. 
 
Your child will be provided with a packed lunch if they have free school meals, if not please ensure 
that they bring one with them as we will stop at the services and eat lunch on the way to the centre. 
 
I will contact you via WEDUC throughout the week to keep you updated. Please make sure you 
have signed up. I will also contact you on Friday to let you know that we have set off back to school 
with an estimated time of arrival. It will be around 2pm. Please collect your child at this time. School 
will be closed for an inset day on Friday 29th November so please meet us at the bus. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Clare Mulholland 
Phase 4 Leader 
 


